
RE: COMMENT FOR SUBMISSION 
 
I wish to express against proposed modification to Project Application MP 06_0025 for Vincentia 
District Town Centre.  
 
It is wholly impossible in a timely manner to search and evaluate information tabled on the NSW 
Government Planning & Infrastructure website regarding the project application.  
 
As such my submission is against the modification due to poor public dissemination of information 
through the website. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Aaron Gray 
 
Aaron Gray LL.B 
Principal  Consultant 
TNL  Consultants Pty Ltd 
Ph 08 92430650 
Fax 08 92430625 
Mob 0427 989 976 
www.tnlc.com.au 
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